
 

  
 

 

Ms. Lynn Burgess, Principal, Mrs. Suzanne Nelson & Mrs. Christina Monroe, Assistant Principals 

Visit our school website: https://www.browardschools1.com/foxtrail  
Like us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/foxtrailelementary/ 

          Visit our PTSA on-line at www.foxtrailelementaryschool.my-pta.org. 
                                              Contact us at 754-323-5800 

“Learn Today~Lead Tomorrow” 

 

 

Happy February Fox Trail Families, 
 
 
January flew by and we are extremely proud of our students and their performance on their Mid-Year 
Assessments. These assessments allow for our staff to analyze the data and see what we still need to 
teach and/or reteach for our students to reach their highest potential. 
 
Our Student Council is selling Candy Grams to spread love and kindness around the school. #sharethelove. 
 
PTSA is hosting our annual Bingo and Baskets Night on February 7th beginning at 6:15 p.m. in the cafeteria. 
The Fifth Grade Events team will be selling candy at this get together to satisfy your sweet tooth! Thank 
you in advance for your support. We hope to see you there! 
 
Our i-Ready challenge is continuing. Please encourage your child to meet their weekly i-Ready goal by 
logging on and completing 45 minutes in reading with a 70% or higher passing rate. 
 
February 14th will be an early release day. Broward County Public Schools has designated this day as a 
Day of Service and Love, in commemoration of the Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School tragedy. There 
will be a district wide moment of silence at 10:17 a.m. Teachers and students will engage in school based 
service activities that recognize others within their schools or local community.  
 
Fox Trail will have our annual Hero Assembly on February 25th. Lastly, our new Fox Bot Team is collecting 
batteries as a community service project. There is no school on February 17th in observation of President’s 
Day. 
 
Save the dates for the upcoming Career Day showcases. Primary grades (K-2) will be on February 21st 
and the intermediate grades (3-5) are on February 27th. These days will expose students to a variety of 
career choices to help develop and peek our students interest in a career path that they may like to explore. 
 
We wish you a month filled with love and kindness! 
As always, our doors are open for any feedback. We appreciate all you for our school and students. 
 
Educationally Yours, 
Ms. Burgess, Principal, Mrs. Nelson and Mrs. Monroe, Assistant Principals 
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The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender indentity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, race, religion or sexual 
orientation. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call the Executive Director, Benefits& EEO Compliance at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine TTY 754-321-2158. Individuals with disabilities 
requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational Opportunities (EEO) at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) at 754-321-2158. 


